
From: Redacted 

Sent: 9/20/2012 11:03:59 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Subject: RE: GUMS report - reformat request from Energy Division from current format to 
old format 

Let me check into it and get back to you. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 5:07 PM 
To: | Redacted | 
Subject: FW: GUMS report - reformat request from Energy Division from current format to old format 

Redac 
I knew there was something I should have raised when I saw youi 
The ol' GUMS report. 
Richard Myers likes the old version better than the new version. See 
They wanted me to check with you last February ... so I am. 

Redac note below. 

Let me know if you care. I always like to give folks what they want to have from us! 
Thanks 
Laura 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2012 4:52 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: GUMS report - reformat request from Energy Division from current format to old format 

Laura, 
I reconnected w/ Myers and asked him exactly what he is looking for on the GUMS report. He said, the 
Customers (per each class) and Recorded Deliveries information. With that said, we have to find out 
from DRA if that's the same information they are looking for also on the GUMS report. If they say yes, 
then we could start working on implementing the old GUMS formula. 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0261667 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


